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Welcome Back 
 

We are off to a great start this year at HWSF 
school. We have many new faces on staff and 
would like to invite you to an Open House to 
meet the team on Tuesday, September 15th 
from 4pm-6pm. Our PSSC committee sign up 
will also take place at this time. 
 
Please look for hot lunch order forms in your 
son or daughter’s book bag and return them as 
soon as possible. 
Our student fee for this year is $15.  
• Student information sheets are extremely 
important for us at school. Please return those 
filled out to the school as soon as possible. 
Please remember that if you change/update 
your phone number, emergency contacts or 
custody arrangements to advise the school. 
• If you have any questions/concerns please 
call the school, 658-5343. 
 
Attendance Matters - It is important to send  
your child on time to school.  If they are absent 
from school it is very helpful if you could call us 
or send a note for our attendance. 
 
 

 
Community Schools/Community 

News 
 
Tuesday, September 15th Open House from 4pm 

-6pm 
 

Thursday, September 17th Elementary Cross-
Country Jamboree at Fisher Lakes.  
 
 
Friday, September 25th – HWSF Terry Fox walk 
 

 

Parent Tip of the Month 
 
Don’t let anyone in your family (including you) 
watch too much television. Encourage your children 
to spend their time doing interesting and 
meaningful activities—some with you, some with 
their friends, some by themselves. 
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Odds and Ends 
 

 Sistema NB will begin on Monday, 
September 14th for 
all new students. 

  All returning Sistema students 
begin on Monday, September 
28th. 

 Reminder to Kindergarten parents 
to bring or send an updated copy 
of your child’s immunization to the 
school office. 
This record should include the 4 
year old booster. 
If you have any questions, please 
call your local public health office 
@ 658-2285 (SJ) 
 

 

 
 


